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Thief Steals Air Conditioner from Church, 

Sheriff’s Investigators Seeking Leads 
 

Date of Release: Monday, August 21, 2017 
 

[Wentworth, N.C.]— Rockingham County Sheriff’s Investigators are seeking leads in a 

reporting theft of an Armstrong brand air conditioning unit from Bethlehem Baptist Church 

located on 2253 Settle Bridge Rd. Stoneville, N.C. The theft is believed to have occurred 

between Sunday August 13th and Friday August 18th, 2017. The air conditioning unit is 

valued at $8,000. 

 

“With over 450 churches located within Rockingham County, it is unlikely that anyone 

travelling in our county will not pass by a church on their daily commute. We ask that 

motorists immediately report any activity they believe might be suspicious while travelling 

past any of our churches”, said Sheriff Sam Page.  

   

Anyone with information about this theft is asked to call the Rockingham County Sheriff’s 

Office at 336-634-3232 or Rockingham County Crime Stoppers at 336-349-9683. 
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